Y5 Newsletter Spring 2018
Happy New Year to you all.
We were impressed with the hard work that the children did last term. We hope to build on that and continue to have fun too! 
Topics

This half term our main topic is Water (with a particular focus on Rivers – any newspaper clippings about the awful weather we have had would be great).

Relating to that will be lots of English, Maths, Science, DT and Art work. We are hoping to go on a trip to Pentewan, following the river – more details will follow shortly. 
Homework

· Reading

Please continue to read at least three times a week (five is ideal) – it really does make a difference with the Accelerated Reader Quizzes. The children are doing a great job, but do remember the quizzes are about their understanding of what they have read. The children should be writing their scores in their reading records – please ask them how they are getting on. We aim to get at least 85% on each quiz.
· Times tables

The children have shown some good improvement in their 99 Club, but still need to keep practising. We would like to see as manty Y5’s as possible on the Leader boards on Times Tables Rockstars. Login details should be in reading record books, but if you’ve lost them, come and ask for them.
· Other homework

This will be set on a Monday, to be handed in on the Friday of the same week. It will be Maths or English homework that builds on what we have been doing in class.

PE Kit

Please remember that the children need their PE kits in school everyday because we often are forced to change days due to weather conditions. During this cold weather the children can wear tracksuits for outdoor PE. (They do not have to be the school ones, but do need to be plain black, blue or grey)
Camp
Thank you for all of the payments that have come in so far. Remember, you can make payments on Parent Pay at any time. We will be sending out kit lists shortly.
Water bottles

Please make sure that the children have a labelled water bottle in school at all times and please remind them to bring them home.
Please feel free to pop into the class to see the class teacher if you have anything that you need to discuss.
 Miss Nile and Mrs Boynton.
